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To The Secretary, 
 
Please find enclosed the draw for the 2021 Men’s Consistency Singles to be held at the 
Mount Lawley Bowling Club on the 11, 12, 17, 18, and 19 September, 2021. Would you 
kindly make the draw available to the players from your club who have entered the 
tournament.  
 
Please ask each player to make note of the number allocated to him and the time that he 
is scheduled to play his first game. 
 
Players are requested to report to the Tournament Director’s desk and to be ready to 
commence their roll-up at least 15 minutes before their scheduled starting time. All play is 
on a knockout basis and players are asked to remove stickers from their bowls. 
 

 
DRAW FOR SATURDAY 11th SEPTEMBER, 20121 

 
   9.30am   Numbers     1-32   Alignment 
 11.30am   Winners      1-32  Round 1 
            11.30am                         Numbers   33-48   Round 1 
  1.30pm    Winners      1-48           Round 2 
 

 
DRAW FOR SUNDAY 12th SEPTEMBER, 2021 

 
   9.30am   Numbers   49-72   Alignment 
 11.30am   Winners    49-72   Round 1 
 11.30am   Numbers   73-92             Round 1 
   1.30pm   Winners    49-92    Round 2 
    
 

 
DRAW FOR FRIDAY 17th SEPTEMBER, 2021 

 
    9.30am   Numbers    93-124   Round 1 

 11.30am   Numbers  125-156   Round 1 
  1.30pm   Winners     93-156   Round 2 
 

   
 



WINNERS Numbers 1-156 COMMENCE PLAY SATURDAY 18th SEPTEMBER, 2021 
 

AT 9.30AM  
 
 
 

SEMI FINALS  SUNDAY 19th SEPTEMBER, 2021   10.00AM 
 
 
 

FINALS (2)    SUNDAY 19th SEPTEMBER, 2021    1.00PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If any nominated player is not available to play in the tournament, we especially ask that he 
notifies the Club representatives Terry (0419919627) or Keith (0438877114) as early as 
possible so as to allow a reserve player, time to take his place. 
 
Any assistance in marking duties would be appreciated and we expect all losing players 
to mark the subsequent game. 
 
Light luncheons will be available at the Club on each day. 
 
We can assure all competitors and their supporters of a very sincere welcome and we will do 
our best to make the tournament an enjoyable and successful occasion for all. 
 
We wish you all “good bowling”. 
 
 Terry Conley & Keith Scott 
Tournament Directors 
1 September 2021 

 
 

 


